
Date Idea: Have a Dinner Date
at Three Different Venues

By Ché Blackwood

Spoil you and your partner this weekend by indulging in an
untraditional  three  course  meal,  at  three  different
restaurants. After a long workweek and a definite lack of
quality time together, bond with your lover while experiencing
the cuisine and atmosphere of the best restaurants your town
has to offer. Plus, with a constant change in scenery, you’re
more likely to stumble across a few memory-worthy moments.

If you’re a reserved couple, scope out your local eatery scene
and plan out the night in advance. For instance, try that new
tapas bar for a drink and an appetizer, head to a swanky
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steakhouse for dinner and then jet by a quaint coffee house
for desert. By planning your night ahead, you won’t waste time
deciding on venues before you go. Plus, you’ll have the luxury
of making reservations, ensuring your night goes according to
plan.

For more carefree lovers, make a goal to stop in the first
restaurant you see. You may end up having ice cream to start,
sandwiches for dinner and a glass of wine for desert. Wherever
you end up, be sure to learn about the restaurant by savoring
the house specialties and home crafted drafts.

If running from spot to spot sounds too hectic, or if you’re
craving a night at home, simply order in from three different
places. Lay out an ever changing spread on your coffee table,
grab Casablanca and cuddle with your sweetie. There’s no wrong
way to indulge!

Do you and your sweetie dinner-hop? Tell us in the comments
below!


